
SFS Extended School Closure 
 
Dear SFS Community: 
 
In light of today’s ​Shelter In Place Health Order​ for San Francisco and six other Bay Area 
counties, the Executive Committee of the SFS Board of Trustees and the Administration have 
determined that ​the soonest classes on campus will resume is Tuesday, April 14​. The schedule 
will be as follows: 
 

● March 17 - April 3: School closed and SFS School on the Go (SOTG) in session 
● April 6 - 10: Spring Break 
● April 13: Professional Development day for staff  
● April 14:  School reopens (Hopefully, classes resume on campus!) 

As today’s directive makes clear, circumstances continue to change rapidly. We will continue to 
update you as quickly as we are able. Please understand that as the duration of school closure 
lengthens, we may need to assess the need to continue classes further into the summer 
(currently, the last day of school at SFS is scheduled for June 3). 
 
In the meantime, ​I look forward to sharing details about our distance learning program later 
today​. We are optimistic that, despite the closure of our brick and mortar school, our students 
will be productive with our innovative SOTG program. 
 
Breathe with me, 
 
Steve 
 
 
 

 
 
  

  

https://www.sfchronicle.com/local-politics/article/Bay-Area-must-shelter-in-place-Only-15135014.php

